
You're Invited to Our Neighborhood 

Barbecue! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We're excited to invite you to a neighborhood barbecue party! 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Our backyard (123 Main Street) 

Come join us for good food, fun activities, and a chance to mingle with your neighbors! Please 

bring a side dish or dessert to share. 

RSVP by July 8th. 

Looking forward to seeing you all! 

Warm regards, 

The Johnson Family 


